Trinity Methodist Church Preschool
501 Mulberry Street
PO Box 343
Scottdale, PA 15683
724-887-6000

Dear Parents,

Thank you for your interest in enrolling your child at TMC Preschool for the 2025-26 preschool year. Enclosed, you will find an enrollment form and a health record form.

Please fill out the front and back of the enrollment form and return it, along with a non-refundable \$25.00 registration fee (checks ONLY – made out to *TMC Preschool*), to my attention at the above address. We accept students on a first come basis, therefore, a space will only be reserved for your child when the enrollment form and registration fee is returned. (Health records are due when school starts.)

Recently the preschool board met to set the first day of preschool and tuition for the 2025-26 school year. Preschool will begin on Tuesday, September 2nd and tuition amounts are as follows:

Monday-Wednesday-Friday - \$130.00 per month Tuesday-Thursday - \$95.00 per month

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the church at the above number.

Sincerely,

Bobbi Zahrobsky